
NOTICE 

In accordance with Procedure By-law 160-2004, and in the matter of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 

1990, Chapter O. 18, and the matter of the lands and premises, located at 72 Degrey Road in the City 

of Brampton, in the Province of Ontario: 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the City of Brampton intends to designate Air Canada Flight 621 

Crash Site - 72 Degrey Road in the City of Brampton, in the Province of Ontario, as a property of cultural 

heritage value or interest under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, Chapter O.18. 

DESCRIPTION OF PROPERTY 

The property comprises 0.55 Acres of land within two contiguous parcels on Concession, Lot 9 near 

the West Humber Creek River. The Air Canada Flight 621 crash site is adjacent to a subdivision. The 

subject lands are designated as a cemetery with site no. 05224 under the Bereavement Authority of 

Ontario. The heritage designation will apply to all of the subject lands for 72 Degrey Road. 

SHORT STATEMENT OF THE REASON FOR THE DESIGNATION 

The property at 72 Degrey Road has historical/associative value as it has direct association with an 

event that is significant to a community and yields, or has the potential to yield, information that 

contributes to an understanding of a community or culture. 

The property has contextual value as the crash site of Air Canada Flight 621. The site, also a registered 

cemetery, now identified as the site Air Canada Crash Site Cemetery, which includes interpretive 

plaques and a commemorative feature. The landscaping elements are also significant with several 

young trees, along with flowering shrubs and lots of lilacs. 



DESCRIPTION OF HERITAGE ATTRIBUTES 

Heritage attributes of the subject property at 72 Degrey Road include: 

 A Registered Cemetery;  

 A Commemorative Plaque with names of victims (In English and French); 

 109 granite markers in memory of victims; and  

 Landscaping elements with several young trees, along with flowering shrubs and lots of lilacs. 

The short statement of reason for the designation, including a description of the heritage attributes 

along with all other components of the detailed Heritage Report: Statement of Reason for Heritage 

Designation, constitute the "reason for heritage designation" required under the Ontario Heritage Act. 

Please contact Harsh Padhya, Assistant Heritage Planner, at 905-874-3825 to view this document, and 

for further information. Any objections to this proposed designation must be filed with the City Clerk no 

later than 4:30 p.m. on November 30, 2020 (within 30 days of the publication of this notice). 

Date: October 30, 2020 

Peter Fay, City Clerk 

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 

905-874-2172 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax) 905-874-2130 (TTY) 

cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca


